
1st Annual
Unified Basketball

Fun-Day

Admission

FREE for  
seniors 

$3.00 for 
students 

$5.00 for 
adults 

$10.00 for 
families

Concessions

T-shirts 
on sale for 

$10.00

Stress Balls 
on sale for 

$3.00

Fun Games 
in the 

cafeteria!

Can’t make it to our Unified Basketball Fun-Day? We encourage you to make a contribution.  
Send your contribution to: The Courageous Steps Project, Att. Wishlist Initiative, P.O. Box 1, 

Stillwater, ME 04489. Make checks payable to: Courageous Steps w/ Wishlist Donation in the 
memo.  

If you have any questions, please contact us at: info@thecourageousstepsproject.org 
Visit our website at: www.thecourageousstepsproject.org and like us on Facebook!

Saturday March 11th, 2017
Orono High School
9:00am to 4:00pm

Thank you to 
our sponsors & 

supporters!

All proceeds to benefit The 
Courageous Steps Project’s 
Wishlist Initiative, which 

supports Unified Basketball 
programs!
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